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    Hello Everyone, hope all is well with all of you. We are going to start up regular 
meetings again starting August 18, 2021. This meeting will be held at Shoreland Park 
at 5:45 for dinner and the meeting will start at 6:00pm. This is our Parade Awards 
meeting, they will be presented at 7:00pm. Our dinner menu will be pizza from 
Mazza’s, so come out and enjoy. Don’t forget to register for the meeting by August 16 th. 
Depending on the Covid-19 Delta variant will decide if we keep them going for the rest 
of the year.  
 
    We have accepted some new members and are looking forward to having them join 
us and get active. We are working on putting two foundations into one, this will make 
things a lot easier for all. Looking forward to seeing all of you at our next meeting. 
 
GOD Bless all of You; 
Tom Stagner 
President 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations Again to our 5 Point Place Scholarship Recipients.  We had a Banquet Wednesday, 

June 21 at Ottawa River Yacht Club to honor and celebrate them.  

The dinner was catered by one of PPBA's newest members, Libardos Catering Company.  

The Point Place Business Association was happy to be able to meet again for dinner, after a year 

because of COVID. 

There were 64 people in attendance at Davey Jones Locker ORYC.  Besides PPBA Full & Life 

Members, we hosted the 5 Student Recipients, their parents and other family members. Special 

Guests included Mary Dunne - Vice Principal of Woodward High School, Mark Hughes  - President of 

Washington Local School Board and another new member of PPBA, Karen Mayfield  - Washington 

Local School Board, Toledo City Councilwoman District 6 Representative Theresa Morris  and Toledo 

City Council Representative Cassandra McPherson. 

Each recipient won a $1000 Scholarship to the College/University of their choice.  

Scholarship Winners  

Emmanuela Ezekwemba, Meredith Foster, Brennan Kennedy and Tessa White. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Emmanuela Ezekwemba, Tessa White, Donna Bargy - Vice President, Joyce Ejhinger - President of 

Point Place Scholarship Foundation, Meredith Foster and Brennan Kennedy 

 

 

 

Joyce Ejhinger with Mary Dunne presenting Emmanuela the PP Scholarship & Legacy Community 

Foundation Scholarship. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sharon Huffman - PPBA Member & Scholarship Judge presenting Meredith Foster the Yacht/Boat 

Club Scholarship. 

The following Clubs and individual donated money to make up a Scholarship: 

Bay View Yacht Club, Jolly Roger Sailing Club, Ottawa River Yacht Club, River View Yacht Club 

(RVYC), Toledo Power & Sail Squadron and Joyce Mease. 

 

 

Paul Napierella presenting Brennan Kennedy the Parish Federal Credit Union Scholarship 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PPBA Member & Judge Nancy Anderson presenting Tessa White a Scholarship in Memoriam of 

Josephine Kneisley, Howard Sommers & Dr. Alvin Zohn. 

 

 

 

Dale Lawecki presenting Dylan Lawrence (who was unable to attend) the VFW Post 606 Scholarship.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ORKA (Ottawa River Kleenup Association) will hold their 22nd Annual cleanup of our local water 

ways on Saturday, September 11, 2021.  The only year they did not do a clean-up was 2020 due to 

the pandemic.  

 
You are invited to join them at 8:30 AM at Ottawa River Yacht Club in Davey Jones Locker for coffee 
and doughnuts before heading out for the cleanup.  
 
In order to get a T-Shirt, you must register at Ottawa River or River View Yacht Clubs by August 28th 
with your name and shirt size. 
 
Families are welcome but children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 
Lunch will be served at 11:30 AM back at Ottawa River Yacht Club.  
  
They will be cleaning up by boat and on foot.  They will concentrate on the Islands and Cullen Park.  
  
The clubs involved with ORKA are Ottawa River Yacht Club, River View Yacht Club, Point Place Boat 
Club and Outings Unlimited.  
  
Mike Cassidy is President; Sharon Huffman is recording secretary and Tom Roth is 
Treasurer.  ORKA was founded as a brainchild of the Satin Gavel Chapters from several yacht clubs 
in 1999. 
  
Thanks to ORKA for helping to keep our waterways clean 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Pic of 2019 Clean up and back of ORKA T-shirt 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Notice: 

At the end of the Newsletter is our latest Point Place Business Association Directory that was 

published in the Point & Shoreland Journal on June 1st.   

This was provided at no cost to our members.  The financing comes from a bonus we are given for all 

members of Paramount MEWA Program enrolled through PPBA.  

It was also voted on to make a donation to the Shoreland Firefighter's Thunder over The River, 

Fireworks on June 26. The donation is from Point Place Business Association sponsored by 

Paramount. 

Even after reviewing the Business Directory many times by multiple people, at least one mistake was 

found. 

The phone number listed for Turski Point Place Lawn Care is incorrect.  The number listed is for 

Visions of Cullen Park, which is the listing below them.   Turski Point Place Lawn Care is 419 729 

2313. 

 

If you find any other mistakes, please notify me. 

 

Joyce Ejhinger at jejhinger@aol.com 

 

mailto:jejhinger@aol.com


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Business Card can be added here. Email it to our Publicity Co 

- Chairman Joni Miller to be in future newsletters. 

JMiller@illuminate-hc.com



 
 

 


